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San Francisco Partner Provides Six Steps for Employers Facing
Reduction-in-Force
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In a bylined article published in Lever News, Nathan Low discusses six steps employers can follow

when facing the tough decisions tied to any impending reduction-in-force. “In the employment law

context, it is important to go through the arduous decision-making process to better situate the

company to defend against the fallout of potential legal claims. Ultimately, an ounce of prevention is

worth a pound of cure.”

To read the article visit Lever News.
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